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Dear Sir Edward
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Your contact for this matter is:

Councillor Giles McNEeill
Tel: 01427 676549
clir.g.mcneill@west-lindsey.gov.uk

13th February 2020

| understand that the above bill was under consideration in the last parliament prior to the
Conservative election win and this subject has also been raised as a Question at a recent

Council meeting here at West Lindsey District Council.

West Lindsey District Council has recently established an Environmental and Sustainability
working group in order to acknowledge the effects that this Council has made to reduce
greenhouse gas emissions and promote renewable energy and recognise that Councils can play
a central role in creating sustainable communities, particularly through the provision of locally

generated renewable electricity.
| would like to ask if you would support this Bill.

Kind regards

Councillor Giles McNeill
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